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Antelope Valley Transportation Summit

Today I, along with Metrolink CEO John Fenton, attended the quarterly Antelope Valley Transportation Summit hosted by Metro Board Director Mike Antonovich.  Mr. Fenton reported on his efforts to restructure and improve Metrolink’s service and I discussed our similar efforts here at Metro.  In addition, Metro staff presented updates on Federal and State legislative issues and updates on key Metro projects in the region such as the High Desert Corridor. Caltrans staff provided updates on ongoing highway improvements along the region’s key corridors and local transportation agencies provided similar updates.  We are working closely with our partners in this region to advance various transportation projects and I would like to thank Director Antonovich for hosting this meeting. 

Updated Website Feature: Service Advisories
Communications has rolled out a rebuilt Service Advisories feature on metro.net. As part of a series of on-going improvements to our website, this feature now allows customers to view or select Metro System Service Advisories by category or by date using a calendar widget. Using information provided by Operations, customers can view Service Alerts, Service Advisories and Trip Planner in one consolidated area. This new feature may be viewed at http://www.metro.net/service/advisories/


	

	








